From: Julie <jraerogers@comcast.net>
To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>
Date:  5/13/2019 8:30 AM

Subject: No extension of the cannabis sunset date, please

May 13, 2019
Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We are vehemently opposed to the recommendation to extend the sunset date for existing commercial cannabis grows in our Simpson
Lane/Mitchell Creek area.

These are COMMERCIAL operations trying to get an extension in order not to have to move their businesses. They have already had three years
to prepare for a move, but this has not happened. Why should the residents of our neighborhood have to suffer because these cannabis growers

have been procrastinating?!

Having a commercial cannabis operation in our midst is unacceptable - it will damage our property values and encroach on our water supply. Any
indoor grow operation increases the risk of fire. How will the county compensate the residents of the neighborhood for the increased criminal
element that will likely be attracted to the product and cash associated with growing pot? 1t’s not legal for people to live in an area that is zoned
commercial, so how can it be legal for a commercial enterprise to be established in the midst of a long-established residential area?

We have already expressed our opposition to these commercial cannibis businesses in our neighborhoods. Why should we have to spend even
one moment repeating our opposition to this?

Sincerely,

Julie Rogers and Rodney Fedor
17510 Franklin Road, Fort Bragg, CA 95437



